5/30/24

Greetings, Parents!

We are looking forward to welcoming you (or welcoming you back) to the studio this evening.
Your personal schedule of trial classes can be found in your Parent Portal accounts. If this is
your first visit, please be aware of the following:

Attire: Trials may be taken in bare feet if students do not have dance shoes already. We
suggest leggings/shirts and t-shirts, or dance wear of your child already has some. There is a
dress code for enrolled students, which will be shared at the time of registration if you choose
to enroll in our program.

Arrival: Enter the building at 196 Morgan Street and walk directly to the back of the first floor
hallway. Enter the facility through the white door (no need to climb any stairs).

Building Policy: Strollers, bikes and scooters are not permitted inside of the building under any
circumstance, or in any weather, per our lease rules. You may bring a lock to secure these items
to the racks we have installed at the front of the building, if you wish.

Observation: Parents of children trying preschool classes may join the fun. Just kick your shoes
off and enter the studio with your child when called in by the instructor. Parents who simply
wish to observe may do so from tv's in the lobby. Anyone who enters the dance room is asked
to fully participate in all activities with their children for the comfort of all children present
(being watched by lots of adults can make some young children very nervous/self-conscious).

Drop-Off: If you need a break or are otherwise unable to stay onsite while your child is
engaged in class with us, no worries. Please be prepared to stay with your child until they are
called in by the instructor at the start of the trial class, and promptly return at dismissal time.

Priority Registration Procedures: You're already halfway there! If your child is a new student
and you wish to enroll in the 2024-24 Season with the Priority Discount (2023-24 tuition rates),
please log-in to your Parent Portal account after the trial class, today, to select your class(es)
and place a valid credit card on file. Look out for a release/acknowledgement form (will be sent
via DocuSign). Be assured we will not process any charges to your card on file unless the
completed release/acknowledgement form is received, but having everything set-up will
ensure you don't miss out on the priority discount.

Thank you for considering our program. We'll see you soon!
Sincerely,

The PAW Team
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